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September 12, 2018

Gerald F. Sjonka, MD

Dear Dr. Slonka:

The Missduri Department of Revenue has notified this agency that despite multiple notices of imminent
suspension you are still not in compliance with section 324.010 RSMo., which requires the suspension of

the professional license of individuals who have failed to file state tax returns and/or pay their state tax
fiabilities.

By law, your license was suspended on SEPTEMBER 12, 2018.

You must return your license o this office within ten days of the date of this letter. The continued practice
of your profession with a suspended license subjects you to criminal and administrative penalties.

While your license is in a suspended status you are still subject {o the statutes and rules regulating your
profession, including, but not limited to, informing us of any change of address, paying your renewal fees
and maintaining continuing education requirements. Failure to do so could result in your license lapsing or
further disciplinary action being taken.

To reinstate your Missouri license it will be necessary for you to obtain a leiter of compliance from the
Department of Revenue and mail it to our office. Upon receipt, we will take the necessary steps to
reinstate your license. You are prohibited from practicing in the State of Missouri until you receive written
notification from our office that your license has been reinstated.

Again, the first step to reinstate your license is to obtain a letter of tax compliance from the Depaﬂment of
Revenue. You can reach the Department of Revenue at (573)751-7200.

Sincerely,
Ui Clasdton-
Connie Clarkston

Executive Director
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October 30, 2017

Gerald Sionka, MD

Dear Dr. Slonka:

This letter will serve as notification that we have received a letter of tax compliance from the Department
of Revenue. Your license was suspended effective September 27, 2017 and reinstated October 26,
2017.

As a reminder to you, during your suspension you were not able to practice as a medical physician and
surgeon.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our office.
Sincerely,

(oni Closdetm

Connie Clarkston

Executive Director
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September 27, 2017

Gerald F. Slonka, MD

Dear Dr. Slonka:

The Missouri Department of Revenue has notified this agency that despite multiple notices of imminent
suspension you are stifl not in compliance with section 324.010 RSMo, which requires the suspension of
the professional license of individuals who have failed to file state tax returns and/or pay their state tax
liabilities.

By law, your license was suspended on September 27, 2017.

You must return your license to this office within ten days of the date of this letter. The continued practice
of your profession with a suspended license subjects you to criminal and administrative penalties.

While your license is in a suspended status you are still subject to the statutes and rules regulating your
profession, including, but not limited to, informing us of any change of address, paying your renewal fees
and maintaining continuing education requirements. Failure to do so could result in your license lapsing or
further disciplinary action being taken.

To reinstate your Missouri license it will be necessary for you to obtain a letter of compliance from the
Department of Revenue and mail it to our office. You can reach the Department of Revenue at (573)751-
7200. Upon receipt, we will take the necessary steps to reinstate your license. You are prohibited from

practicing in the State of Missouri until you receive written notification from our office that your license has
been reinstated.

Sincerely,

Cunnae Closthagtone

Connie Clarkston
Executive Director
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November 17, 2016

Dr. Gerald F. Slonka

RE:  Missouri Board of Healing Arts v. Gerald F. Slonka, MD
Case No. 2016-005420

Dear Dr. Slonka:

This letter will serve as notification that we have received a letier of tax compliance from the Department
of Revenue. Your license was suspended effective September 17, 2016 and reinstated November 16,
2016.

As a reminder to you, during your suspension you were not able to practice as Physician and Surgeon.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincersly,
,,-'--*} S, .

e

James Leggett
Associate Executive
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September 19, 2016

Dr. Gerald F Slonka

Re:  Medical Physician & Surgeon License
Dear Dr. Slonka,

The Beard of Registration for the Healing Arts {"Board") has been notified by the Missouri Department of
Revenue ("DCR") that you have not satisfactorily responded to the notices regarding your failure fo file a
state tax return and/or pay your state tax liabilities.

Accordingly, pursuant to section 324.010, RSMo, your Medical Physician & Surgeon’s license was
automatically suspended by operation of law on September 11, 2016.

You must return your license to this office within ten {10) days from the date of this letter. If you practice
in Missouri while your license is suspended, you may be subject to criminal prosecution and/or
disciplinary action by the Board pursuant to your profession’s practice act. Please be advised, you are
still subject to the siatutes and rules regutating your profession, including, but not limited to, informing the
Board of address changes, paying renewal fees and complying with continuing education requirements.

The suspension will remain in effect until you obtain a Certificate of Tax Compliance from DOR, forward a
copy to Board and receive written confirmation that your license has been reinstated. You are prohibited
from practicing in the state of Missouri until you receive written notification from the Board.

Tax compliance suspensions must be rescived directly with DOR. The Board cannot intervene in this
matter on your behalf. Question concerning your tax delinquency must be directed to the Department of
Revenue at (573) 751-7200.

Sincerely,

Oonnud Coasedan.
Connie Clarkston
Executive Director

CC/sm



